
From: HUTT, JULIE <JHUTT@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/5/2017 2:46:13 PM
Subject: RE:

Wonderful! Thank you DV. I will follow up as the date gets closer.
Yours in good health,
Julie
 
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 7:23 AM
 
To: HUTT, JULIE 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re:
 
​Julie, let's shoot for the 27th. Thanks again for having him.
 
DV

From: HUTT, JULIE <JHUTT@mailbox.sc.edu>
 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 2:20 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: 
 
Hi Danny & Lily,
 
I'm reaching out on behalf of Senator Sheheen for his South Carolina Semester Seminar course he teaches each spring. The course is part 
of the USC Honors College South Carolina Semester Program.
 
We were hoping to have Lieutenant Governor Bryant visit as a guest speaker again this spring. I do have some tentative dates available. 
The dates are Tuesday, February 27th or Tuesday, March 6th. The class is taught by Senator Sheheen on Tuesday mornings starting at 
9:00am. I would be happy to share classroom location and parking details once a date is confirmed. I will also send a reminder e-mail one 
week prior.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Yours in good health,
Julie
Director of Internship Programs, USC Honors College
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